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November 5, 2020 

TO: LOCSD Board of Directors 

FROM: Christine Womack, Director 

SUBJECT: Agenda Item 4F- 11/5/2020 Board Meeting 
October 22, 2020 LOCAC Report 

Reports from County and Local Agencies were made. 

Sheriff’s Report from Sheriff Menghrajani. 

Kerry Brown gave an update on the Community Plan.  A subject of the 
BOS meeting on December 15th is the future of Los Osos Land Use. 

Public Works report from Kate Ballantine regarding the 12-14 people 
camping in the town center. CAPSLO has been busy conducting outreach 
to unsheltered people to determine their needs.  They ran a services fair.  
People were given 2 weeks to relocate.  Camp Prado was offered as an 
alternative place to shelter.  Only 3 people said they would avail 
themselves of that option.  42 yards of trash were removed from the land 
behind the library.  Much of it was removed by the unsheltered people. 

Bruce Gibson stated that homelessness is a county wide problem.  Every 
community has an issue and it needs a countywide solution. 

2 permits on the consent agenda were recommended for approval. 

• A request to replace a deck
• Permit for Vacation Rental Use for a SFR on Lilac Drive

2020 Circulation study as presented by Michael Britton was approved.  It 
was the same as the 2019 study. 

Tim Rhonda made a presentation and request for feedback on a planned 
Phase II expansion of the Back Bay Inn.  They had amended a plan to 
increase the setback from their property line.  Someone was unhappy 
about the plantings at the end of the public access road.  We learned that 
the County had requested they do something to combat erosion. 
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